
OPLR RECOMMENDATIONS TO LICENSURE* 

(Posted October 18, 2024) 

 

For information related to OPLR and their mission statement please visit their website for 
current updates along with recordings of webinars hosted by them. https://oplr.utah.gov/ 

Anyone interested in the bill presentation and discussion based on OPLR's 
recommendations for cosmetology licensure that was scheduled to be presented to the 
Business and Labor Interim Committee on October 16th should note the presentation has 
been postponed and will likely happen on November 20th.  Check the Business and Labor 
Interim Committee website Here for the November 20th meeting as the agenda becomes 
available. Recorded webinars hosted by OPLR for interested licensees will be posted to the 
OPLR  website by 10/18/24. 

We ask that you check the DOPL website for updates, OPLR <https://oplr.utah.gov/>'s 
website, and Utah's Legislation at https://le.utah.gov/ website to keep current with all 
presentations and future bills that may be introduced regarding Cosmetology and the 
Associated Professions. 

https://oplr.utah.gov/
https://le.utah.gov/committee/committee.jsp?year=2024&com=INTBUS&mtgid=19497
https://dopl.utah.gov/cosmetology/
https://le.utah.gov/

